
Village of Spencerport  Planning Board Meeting   
April 2, 2019 

Minutes 
 
 

Present                    Absent 
Chairman Byham 
Joe Slominski 
Liz Venezky 
William Ewsuk 
Scott Clyde 
 
Jacqueline Sullivan, Planning Board Secretary 
 
Alanna Dalba, Furry Paws Pet Salon 
Bobby Packard 
Joan Quigley     
 
 
Chairman Byham led the audience in the Pledge of Allegiance.   
 
ARB 
 
Furry Paws/Alanna Dalba 
Pet Salon and Doggy Daycare 
42 Slayton Avenue 
Signage 
 
Alanna Dalba address the board indicating that she will be moving her business to the Tops plaza into the 
space that was formally the book center.  Ms. Dalba indicated Gary Natalie will be doing her signage and 
will be using the HD Poly material that is current there for her signage.  Ms. Dalba continued that she will 
be using the exact layout of the existing signs and that they will not be lighted. 
 
Chairman Byham asked if Ms. Dalba will be able to use the same sign. 
 
Ms. Dalba responded that she will be able to us the existing sign. 
 
Motion was made by Chairman Byham; Seconded by Liz Venezky and carried unanimously that a 
certificate of appropriateness be granted to Alanna Dalba/ Furry Paws Pet Salon and Doggy Daycare 
signage located at 42 Slayton Avenue, Spencerport, NY 14559. 
 
Such approval was granted with the following conditions: 
 

1. Size of the signs shall be 36”x96” on High Density Board as existing sign; oval design; dark 
green background with white lettering and border to match the other signs in the plaza.  

2. Sign shall be mounted in safe and secure manner in the existing locations of the current signs. 
3. Colors as depicted on application and match existing signs in the plaza. 
4. Signage shall be unlit. 
5. Signage to be kept in good condition as determined by the VOS ARB. 
6. After signage is installed the applicant shall submit a photograph of such to the Village Clerk. 

 



Ayes:  Byham, Slominski, Venezky; Ewsuk; Clyde 
Nays:  None 
 
Unfinished Business 
 
Nothing requiring Board Action. 
 
New Business 
 
Discussion ensued regarding future ARB applications with further discussion to continue at the May 
meeting. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
 
A motion was made by Chairman Byham, seconded by Joe Slominski and carried unanimously that the 
minutes from the March 5, 2019 Planning Board Meeting be carried as presented. 
 
Adjournment 
 
A motion was made by Chairman Byham, seconded by Liz Venezky and carried unanimously that the 
meeting be adjourned at 7:17 p.m. 


